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14 April 2025 

 
 
Dear Peers, 
 

UK-US Trade and Tariffs – debated on Thursday 3 April 
 
I am writing to draw your attention to an update to the Oral Ministerial Statement Repeat I 
gave on Thursday 3rd April, as recorded in Hansard volume 845, column 473. 
 
I referred to UK-EU trade being worth £791 billion. This relates to the year ending 30 
September 2024.  I have been made aware that a more recent statistic has since been made 
available on GOV.UK, and shows that UK-EU trade in the year ending 31 December 2024, 
was worth £813 billion. 
 
A copy of this letter will be deposited in the Library.  
 
 
                                                       With best wishes, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Baroness Gustafsson of Chesterton OBE 
Minister for Investment 

Department for Business and Trade and His Majesty’s Treasury 
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